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Dear Secretary of State Griswold,
   My name is Leah Rosnau. I live in Douglas County and I OBJECT to all the rules you are
proposing during thus hearing!!
  I am very concerned for the fairness of our present election system. These rules will make it
worse. 

Sincerely,
Leah Rosnau
-- 
God calls us to works that we cannot do on our own~


